
 

 

30TH HUMBOLDT INDIA PROJECT WORKSHOP 
  

When?  
Friday, 21st June 2019        
2:00-8:00 pm      
 
Where?  
Department of South Asia Studies  
Institute of Asian and African Studies  
Invalidenstr. 118, Room: 217 
 
Call for Presentations  
 
Whether a PhD, a post-doctoral project, or simply an idea for a future project related to 
South Asia, you are welcome to come and present at HIP. The goal of the quarterly 
Humboldt India Project workshops is to provide a platform for the South Asia 
competence of the Humboldt-Universität zu Berlin and other academic institutes in 
Berlin. Beginning with the first workshop in 2012, it has functioned as an interdisciplinary 
forum for the presentation and discussion of individual projects. For past events please 
see https://www.iaaw.hu-berlin.de/de/region/suedasien/forschung/netz/hip/workshops 
 
Format: 1 hr per presentation (20 min. presentation + 40 min. discussion)  
Language: English  
Deadline: If you wish to present, please send title of your topic, institutional affiliation, 
and a five-line abstract (please do not send long abstracts!) to  

 
bajpai.anandita@hu-berlin.de  

by 9th June, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us.  
All those interested are welcome to attend. We encourage students to join. 


